
Developing Faculty-Led Study Abroad Programs

The Office of International Education presents the “Developing a 
Faculty-Led Study Abroad Program” workshop. All faculty interested in 
developing new study abroad programs are invited to attend.

This workshop will introduce the faculty-led program model, provide an 
overview of the program development process, and provide resources to 
get started.

Lunch will be provided.  RSVP requested by October 26 to 
studyabroad@uta.edu.

Thursday, November 2
12:30 PM – 2:00 PM

 UC, Guadalupe

If you need accommodations to participate, please contact 
UTA Study Abroad at studyabroad@uta.edu or 817-272-1120 
at least five days prior to the event date.


